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6600 N. Clinton St. | Fort Wayne, IN 46825 | (260) 452-2100 | ctsfw.edu
TR,

March 17, 2025

Solveig Schick, VP of Gospel Outreach
Washington-Alaska District LWML
324 Merrill Way

Port Angeles, WA 98362

Re:  2024-2026 Biennium Mission Grant for CTSFW Food Co-op

Dear Ms. Schick,

Warm greetings from the campus of Concordia Theological Seminary Fort Wayne (CTSFW), in the
name of our risen Lord and Savior, Jesus Christ!

There are no words to convey the gratitude felt by every student and their family for the support
provided by the Washington-Alaska LWML. During these difficult economic times, this means so
much to all of our students, your future pastors and deaconesses. Because of your love and support, we
have been able to use these funds to provide dairy, fruits and vegetables, eggs, pork and beef as well as
cereal and other staples for our students and their families.

I hope you are able to share the enclosed Thank you with all of the ladies of the Washington-Alaska
District LWML so they are able to see and read what a true blessing they are to our students, especially

those from within your district.

I look forward to continuing our work together in the future to provide for our future church workers.

In His service and yours

Deaconess Katherine E. Rittner
Director, Food and Clothing Co-op

Concordia Theological Seminary exists to form servants in Jesus Christ who teach the faithful, reach ihe lost, and care for all.
A seminary of The Lutheran Church—mMissouri Synod.



